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Good morning Don,

Beggs, Tauren R - DNR

Wednesday, October 14, 2015 8:53 AM

Don Brittnacher (Don.Brittnacher@omnni.com)

‘John Emery’

Notice to Proceed with Site Work Plan at Allyn Property, BRRTS # 02-31-564071

This email acts as my acknowledgement of receipt/notice to proceed with the October 2, 2015 Site Work Plan for the
Allyn Property received by the DNR on October 7, 2015. All actions must comply with the ch. NR 700 rule series, Wis.
Adm. Code, and all other applicable state statutes and administrative rules. This email does not represent a DNR

approval.

To note:

e The vapor intrusion pathway and potential receptors will need to be assessed and if initial investigative results
indicate a risk of vapor intrusion, then additional investigation and delineation will be necessary to assess the
risk from the vapor intrusion pathway.

e Inthe former drum storage area, if the drums historically leaked, there could have been contaminants that
infiltrated from the surface, so | recommend collecting a soil sample within the upper four feet in that location.

e The ch. NR 140 standards for cis-1,2-dichloroethene (Preventive Action Limit (PAL): 7ug/L and Enforcement
Standard (ES): 70ug/L) are not included in the groundwater data table. Please include these standards in future

submittals.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Thanks,

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Tauren R. Beggs

Hydrogeologist & Northeast Region Land Recyling Expert
Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

2984 Shawano Ave

Green Bay, W1 54313

Phone: (920) 662-5178

Fax: (920) 662-5197
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov
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